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My name is and I live in . I cannot protest this Bill enough! I

grew my son for 10 months in my body. Took him everywhere I went. Gave a very painful
birth to bring him into this world. I am the one who is up with him in the middle of the night
when he can't sleep or he's sick. If he hurts himself I comfort him. When he's scared I sleep
next to him. I DO NOT think it is right for my rights as a parent to be taken away from me. If
I decide not to vaccinate my son then that should be MY right as his parent. If vaccines work
so well then why would people be so afraid of un-vaccinated children? Vaccinated children
should be safe, correct? This is not an email to slam vaccinations or the choice people make
to vaccinate their children. But for those of us who choose not to vaccinate I think we should
be allowed that right. Please don't take that from me or anyone else.

I myself have personally witnessed 3 vaccinations gone horribly wrong! People can tell me all
they want that vaccines are safe. But I have done the research on both sides. I see the REAL
statistics and I have seen the outcome of a bad reaction to vaccines. People are all different.
You cannot expect each person to react the exact same to every vaccine. It would be absurd to
think nothing bad could come of vaccinations. And I personally am not willing to take my
chances. Again, I beg you to please not take my rights away from me as a parent. Let me
decide what is best for MY child.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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